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 Please continue in prayer with us for: 

• A safe trip for Joshua into the D.R. Dec. 7th 

• God to direct us to the right vehicle and 

home in the Dominican Republic 

• Living Water Baptist Church in Jarabacoa 

• Missionaries Wes and Melina Lane 

• Salvation of our lost family members 
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Warm greetings to all our praying friends 

and partners in ministry. We hope you have 

enjoyed a nice Thanksgiving. We are ever thankful 

for you and your faithfulness! 

Field News 

We are excited to return to our mission 

field! As November draws to a close I am making 

preparations to fly into the DR for two weeks to 

prepare for our return to the field. I am driving 

our cargo to Florida to be put on a plane and 

flown in. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 We are extremely grateful to all of you 

who have sacrificial given so that we could 

purchase things for our new home including a 

gently used 5550 watt generator. We are also 

grateful for the A/C that was donated. There are 

many things that need to be accomplished in 

these two weeks. Please specifically pray for me 

to have wisdom as I car shop and look for a new 

place to live. 

Currently there are limited Covid 

restrictions; however, a mandate is being argued 

in Dominican courts that would require that 

everyone show proof of two-phase vaccination in 

order to conduct business in any establishment in 

the country. Please pray that this is struck down. 

The youth group at Iglesia Bautista Aqua 

Viva continues to thrive and grow. We are seeing 

several first-time visitors and our teenagers 

continuing to be faithful. Please continue to pray 

for this group of young people as they grow in 

their relationship with Jesus. 

Furlough News 

Praise The Lord, we have had five 
churches take us on since our last prayer, which is 
a huge answer to prayer!  

This month I had the privilege of being 
able to preach via the Internet in a RAN 
(Restricted Access Nation). We know that God’s 
Word does not return void. Please pray that those 
who heard will be saved. 

I am always amazed at how God uses us if 
we are willing. In the last two months He has 
given me the opportunity to share the Gospel 
with Dominican, Mexican, Philippino, and Indian 
Nationals right here in our own country. We live 
in a very unique time in history and in a very 
unique place where God has brought the Nations 
to us. Please do not waste the opportunities God 
gives you to share the good news of Jesus Christ. 
Remember that He is right there with you as He 
promised in Matthew 28:20 “...and, lo, I am with 
alway, even unto the end of the world. Amen.” 

 
Your fellow-servants, 

Josh and Teah  

www.missionarylanes.com 
www.facebook.com/LanesToTheDR  
 

http://www.facebook.com/LanesToTheDR

